
Student Notices 
Monday, Feburary 27, 2023 

 
School-Wide Notices 

Announcement 

 
 
 

Tennis 
 

• Any student interested in playing on the SLSS Tennis Team please come to a meeting on Monday, 
February 27th in Mr. Rally’s Room (705). 

 

 
 
 

Library 
 
Want to start a riot?  The Richmond Reading Riot is happening in the SLSS Library!  Sign out one of our 12 
Reading Riot books, read it, and submit a ballot when you return the book.  Weekly prize draws are happening 
between now and the end of May.  The more you read, the better your chances to win.  Don't miss out! 
  

 
 

 


